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Leanna McPherson

Subject: FW: PREMISES LIcense application Selinas Lane
Attachments: DWill Banqueting suite.PNG; DWill Banqueting suite.PNG; SELINAS LANE SATALITE PIC.docx

 

From: D'Will Events <dwillevents@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 4:19 PM 
To: Chris Hurst <Chris.Hurst2@lbbd.gov.uk> 
Cc: Licensing <Licensing@lbbd.gov.uk> 
Subject: PREMISES LIcense application Selinas Lane 
 
Dear Chris, 

Thank you for your thorough evaluation. We appreciate the considerations regarding noise 
impact. It's important to note that our venue is situated 250 meters away, not 80 meters as 
mentioned, from the street, which is a substantial distance that significantly minimizes the 
likelihood of noise disturbance to nearby residents.  See the satalite view showing the our venue 
and the mentoned street 
 

Your insights are valuable, and we're committed to ensuring a positive coexistence with the 
community. For late events we plan to have security controlling traffic parking and noise levels. 
Thank you for your understanding and consideration." 

Kind Regard 
Fola 
--  

D'Will Banqueting Suite 

Selinas Lane, Dagenham, London RM8 1QH 
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